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No comments were received during the 30 day public comment period for 
WA0025569, a permit proposed to be issued to the Paradise Wastewater Treatment 
Plant located on the Nisqually River in Mount Rainer National Park, Washington.  
Because no comments were received, the permit could become effective on the 
issuance date but EPA has chosen February 1, 2017, for the effective date. 
 
EPA corrected typographical errors in the Table of Contents, Schedule of 
Submissions, and Permit Part II.C.  Table 1 of the Permit was reformatted to clarify 
the reporting requirements. 
 
The Fact Sheet explained that monitoring data required by the permit be submitted 
through NetDMR beginning with the submission of the November 2016 DMR.  Since 
the permit went into effect after that date, EPA removed the language in Permit Part 
III.B. pertaining to the submission of hard copy DMRs. 
 
The Washington Department of Ecology sent a letter to EPA, dated November 16, 
2016, containing their CWA § 401 Certification of the permit. 
 


